

NAF EI Centro CYP TEEN ROOM

cyp_naf_elcentro@outlook.com 760-339-2560

APRIL 2024 NEWSLETTER

PREPARING FOR A GRAND CELEBRATION

MAKING SHIRTS FOR THE WHOLE CENTER

Teens screen-printed T-shirts (and onesies) for all kids, youth and staff so we can all look our best as we parade from the CYP building to the Flag Pole and back on April 5th, 2024. Parade starts promptly at 900. Join us for some fun afterwards right in front of CYP.









Child and Youth Programs

On March 1st, 2024 Teen Room held a Super Mario Game Party. Thank you for participating; I hope you had fun and enjoyed the treats. We got a taste of our competitive sides.



WELCOME JULIAN!



A new teen is now part of the team. We are happy to welcome you. Julian has spent his time painting, playing video games, working on his homework, and learning about Geodes.

We have a Fieltrip to the Palm Springs Museum on April 1st. We depart at 0845 Permission slip REQUIRED



SAVE THE DATE FOR
OPERATION MEGAPHONE -DEPART ON APRIL 26 AT 1545
AND RETURN APRIL 27 BY
0800

*Permission slip REQUIRED RSVP BY APRIL 5TH.